
 
 

 

 

 

Date: 3 November 2020 

 

Title:  Microsoft SharePoint Online development for Region and State Hluttaws (Reference# 

2020/UNDP-MMR/PN/117) 
 

 Dear Sir/ Madams, 

 

With reference to the above Request for Proposal made published on October 26, 2020, please be informed 

that the submission deadline is extended to November 06, 2020, 24:00 hr (COB, Yangon).  

 

 

Please submit your completed complete proposal and requested attachments to: 

 

United Nations Development Programme   

6, Nat Mauk Street, Bahan Township, Yangon, Myanmar 

Email: bids.mm@undp.org 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Payal Suri  

Programme Support Unit Team Leader 

UNDP Myanmar 


